
Stanley Switlik Elementary School 

SAC Meeting  

September 1, 2021  

1. Meeting opened at 5:34 p.m. and began with pledge of allegiance. 

 

2. School Improvement Plan, Christine Paul 

Core Curriculum is rigorous to meet the needs of all learners. Efforts are made to make sure tier 2 

and 3 supports are in place and that the majority of students are performing. Training has begun 

on Math and ELA core blocks of time to make sure learning objectives are best able to support 

student learning. Another project that is a priority is goal setting which goes along with our SEL 

goal. We want students to set individual goals in order to take ownership. Finally, something our 

school does really well is place emphasis on building positive relationships because that sets the 

foundation. SIP is still in the refining process and should be formalized in the next meeting. 

 

3. Ribbon cutting ceremony on 9/21, Christine Paul 

A group of teachers and staff are planning our ribbon cutting ceremony that will take place 

September 21 at 1:30. Speakers include Brett Unke and Sandy Bisceglia. We will have music, a 

tree dedication, students will share poems, a time capsule to be opened 25 years from now and 

students will share poems. We are excited to celebrate past, present and future. The event will be 

promoted on social media. We are looking for pictures of Switlik through the years. We will also 

host our Fifty Year Grand Anniversary in the evening on September 22. We may stagger the 

schedule to assist with parking, etc. Teachers rooms will be open. High school band will play 

music and AJAX is providing food. 

 

4. Safe & Healthy Schools 

We have eleven confirmed student cases. Our school nurse is reviewing school impact spread. 

We have discovered that it is spreading throughout the household. If quarantining, students can 

now get a negative test on day 5 and return. If children remain home when family members are 

sick, other students/teachers are not affected. Information can be found under COVID-19 on our 

website. Helpful information is also listed under student quarantine protocols. 

 

5. Social Emotional Learning update, Sarah Adams 

Kicked off with two songs written and sung by Mr. Willis: 

-The Be’s by Mr. Willis. 

-I Love Switlik by Mr. Willis. 

Based on student screenings we started last year, we came up with different objectives to focus on 

each month.  

 

Just for Families website includes tips you can do at home to improve social emotional learning. 

Our focus is on goal setting this month. We are kicking off with a live stream, district wide event 

which includes an Olympian speaker.  

 

We are writing goals for SEL to stand by our district’s goals. We will look for a measure 

improvement goal for this year based on last year’s results. 

 



6. Pick up and drop off  has shown substantial improvement. Our next step is to inform people that 

talking/texting in school zones is illegal and unsafe. We may see officers writing tickets if it 

doesn’t improve.  

 

7. Meeting adjourned at 6:04.  


